
March 23, 2022 

Pastoral Council 

 

Reviewed St. Vincent de Paul annual report which will be available in vestibules 

this weekend. 184 people were assisted. 

Knights of Columbus sponsored night with retirement information was well 

attended 

Finalized Pastoral minister job description 

Collection for the Blizzard family now stands at $19062 

Church carpet is awaiting Durbin’s to do measurements and order carpet. Loop 

will be installed under the carpet. 

Air conditioners will be added to the other three school classrooms 

Spohn glass will repair the window in the new church wing vestibule 

Considering ideas for celebrating our 20th anniversary as a parish this summer 

Easter egg hunt will take place April 16 and info is in bulletin and online 

Next meeting:  April 27 

 

  


